
Dear All, 

Please note there is currently an ongoing transport strike in Spain, with 
multiple transport associations involved across the country. The action 
is due to the escalating cost of fuel and a push for government 
intervention. 

The strike started on 14th March and is still ongoing, without any clear 
sign of a cease date. It is understood the government may look to act on 
29th March but not before, this is still to be confirmed.
This is now starting to seriously impact our distribution network & 
operations in Spain, the impact differs significantly, depending on the 
city or region.

We have been informed that transport shortages could continue in the 
coming weeks, ultimately leading to challenges and delays in our 
distribution in Spain. 

Please be advised that our HT partners in Spain are continuously 
working on measures to try and reduce any disruption caused by the 
strike where possible, although this is extremely challenging due to 
external infrastructure factors.

We will keep you advised of any updates received and continue to 
monitor

If you have any questions on a particular booking, please direct to our 
import team: laura.maunders@tenens.com; angela.woplin@tenens.com 

Best Regards,
Howard Tenens Logistics Ltd 




